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May 2, 2024 
Hon. Dorothy L. Goosby 
Deputy Supervisor 
 

 
 

Greetings! 
 
I extend my heartfelt congratulations to Hofstra University on the auspicious occasion of 
your annual Gala to raise funds in support of endowed scholarships. 
 

Hofstra University continues to be a stellar institution of higher learning. It is no surprise 
that Hofstra has maintained its place as one of Long Island’s finest schools for achieving 
academic excellence.  Students from around the world are exposed to new experiences, 
diverse opportunities and adventures that prepare them to be global thinkers and civic 
minded.  
 

I can’t say enough about Hofstra’s professors, they are leading scholars and award-
winning teachers that are also notable authors and well known throughout the country. 
You are making a difference in every student’s life. 
 

Congratulations to the Honorable David S. Mack on this well-earned recognition.   Your 
commitment and dedication to Hofstra is an extraordinary example of supporting higher 
education. You have provided an exemplary example of living a life of service and 
inspiring others to achieve their goals and achieve great success and fulfillment. 
 
Hofstra scholarship recipients will greatly benefit from the funding that this annual event 
provides. I applaud Hofstra for helping to offset some of the costs of college that our 
young people encounter. 
 

 

Regards, 
 

 
          Dorothy L. Goosby 
         Deputy Supervisor 

 

 

 

 


